From:

To: Sandra Maurer

Cc: City Council

Subject: Thank you!

Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 11:01:55 AM
Ms. Maurer:

Thank you so much for initiating reconsideration of the Saint Vincent de Paul housing project
by the Sebastopol Council. I hope you, Vice Mayor Zollman, Council Member McLewis, and
your other colleagues on the Council will let the project go forward so Saint Vincent de Paul
can provide housing and services for more homeless people in Sebastopol and beyond.

Thanks again,
Michael Dortch

Santa Rosa, CA 95401





